
 
 

Hello Lowell families and community,  

Congratulations on a successful back to school week! Staff were excited to have students 
back in the buildings and in the classrooms. 

Lundy students will have picture day on Tuesday, September 19. Be on the lookout for 
information coming home in backpacks! 

Remember that doors do not open at Lundy until 7:55am and prior to that there is no 
supervision for students. Please plan your drop offs accordingly. 

LHS students needing to make changes to their schedules may meet with Mr. Metzger any 
time after 1st period. All changes must be finalized before the end of week this coming week. 

Be on the lookout for information regarding SAT testing on campus in October. This is a great 
opportunity for juniors and seniors who are considering college. 

Join us for Youth Sport Night during the home football game vs Central Linn on Friday, 
September 15, at 7:00pm. All K-8 football players who come in a jersey will get in FREE and 
will be invited to participate in a fun halftime event. 

Don’t forget to join us for home football and volleyball games tonight!  

As always, if you have questions regarding your student’s school, please contact their school 
office. The Lundy office phone number is 541.937.2105 and Lowell Jr/Sr High can be reached 
at 541.937.2124. During the reconstruction of the LHS offices, there may be a lag time in the 
return of phone calls, but we will do our best to return calls in a timely manner. 

We welcome visitors and volunteers to campus, however, all persons entering our buildings 
must check in at the front office. Please enter through the front/main entrance of the 
building to help ensure the safety and security of our staff and students.  

Join us for Youth Sport Night during the home football game vs Central Linn on Friday, 
September 15 at 7:00.  

Mark your calendars for the Lowell-Fall Creek Foundation annual Hall of Fame Banquet on 
October 7, 2023. To purchase dinner tickets prior to September 29, go to 
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=T92LMKKQ7XCXN As a reminder, there 
will be no tickets sales after September 29 or on the night of the event. 

We are looking forward to an even better second week coming up! 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=T92LMKKQ7XCXN

